
 

 

 
15 October 2020 
 
 
The Chair 
Greater Wellington Regional Council 
WELLINGTON 
 
Email:  parksplanning@gw.govt.nz 
 

 
 DRAFT TOITŪ TE WHENUA PARKS NETWORK PLAN 2020-30 
 
1. Thank you for the opportunity to submit on Draft Toitū Te Whenua Parks Network Plan 

2020-30.  

2. Please find attached our survey submission as well as a detailed submission as 
agreed by Councillors at the Strategy and Operations meeting held on 1 October 2020. 

3. Kāpiti Coast District Council do not require the opportunity to talk to our submission 
and look forward to continue to work closely with you to achieve shared outcomes 
across the Kāpiti Coast District.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

K. Gurunathan JP, MA 
MAYOR, KĀPITI COAST DISTRICT 
 


